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Dear Ms. Sullivan:As a physician with a great deal of interest in the JFK assassination, especially with regard to 

the medical evidence, I wish to praise the efforts of the ARRB in its pursuit of full disclosure in the case. As you 

are well aware, there seems to be a striking inconsistency in the placement of the crucial head wound, a 

controversy hightened by the claims of Mr. Gerald Posner that the autopsists told him (recorded!) that they 

believed the head wound was significantly higher than the external occipital protuberance.I would strongly 

support your attempts to obtain those tapes, through subpeona if necessary, to determine exactly what those 

physicians told to Mr. Posner. The American people deserve no less than full disclosure of all materials 

relevant to the case.Thank you for your consideration in this matter.Sincerely yours,Paul D. Langer, 

MDAssistant Professor of OphthalmologyUMD-New Jersey Medical SchoolNewark, New Jersey
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